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Principal’s Message

Hello Fraserview Families,

With the arrival of spring, we're planning some fun and engaging activities to celebrate the
season. From outdoor adventures to gardening to art projects, there will be something for
everyone to enjoy. Keep an eye out for announcements regarding these events and field
trips! Additionally, as we approach the end of the school year, it's crucial for students to
maintain good attendance. Attendance matters! Regular attendance on your assigned
days ensures that students don't miss out on important lessons and activities. Let's finish
the year strong by being present and engaged in our learning!

Graduating students, please make sure you're staying on top of your graduation
requirements. This includes completing any outstanding assignments, meeting regularly
with teachers and your support staff, and submitting necessary paperwork for
scholarships. We are here to support you every step of the way as you prepare for this
significant milestone. Let’s continue to support one another and make the most of every
opportunity for learning and growth. Together, we can finish strong and celebrate a
successful year!

Tom Nguyen
Principal – Fraserview Learning Centre
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Staff Highlight
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This months staff highlight is Fraserview Learning Centre’s
Administrative Assistant, Marlie Ducharme. Marlie has
been with the school district for 5 years, gaining precious
experience and making connections everywhere she
went. Marlie is the first person Fraserview staff and
students will see when entering the building, greeted
with a warm “Good morning!” every time. We are grateful
to have Marlie as an integral part of the Fraserview Family!

Term 3 Learning Updates & Grad Status Update

Learning updates for Term 3 will be published to your parent portal on May 9th. As usual,
we will be sending out instructions on how to view your students learning updates
through the parent portal and MyEd BC, we will no longer be printing learning updates.

This year the school district is introducing Graduation status updates. This report is
intended to aid schools in communication with parents, guardians, and students. Once
your students grad status update has been published you will receive an email, it will
populate on the reports tab where learning updates are published. It will summarize
student progress towards graduation. It is not intended to display credits earned or marks
assigned but to identify what requirements have been completed, still in progress for the
student, and have yet to be completed by the student. This will also display what Provincial
Assessments have been completed by the student.



CRA Presentation 
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Transitioning into adulthood can be scary, navigating your identity is one thing but figuring
out the rules of the world is another. Growing up, the idea of taxes, GST, and T4’s were all
foreign to me. It seemed like something everyone else knew about, a secret I wasn't let in
on. That all changed on April 10th. A presentation from an agent from the CRA changed
my view on the responsibilities an adult has. I was fortunate to learn about TD1 personal tax
credits, the shady underground economy, why citizens must pay taxes, how to pay taxes
and even the benefits of doing so! The responsibility of filing my own taxes seemed so
much less daunting. So much so that I filed my own taxes that night for the very first time. I
want to thank Fraserview and The CRA for the opportunity to learn more.

- Axel Haskins, Grade 12 Student
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Upcoming Events
April 26 - Half Day
May 9 - Report Cards Published

The Tower Garden at Fraserview Learning Centre flourished during spring break, much to
the delight of both staff and students. This rapid growth has presenting us with a beautiful
harvest of fresh greens in a very short time. With this abundance of fresh produce at our
disposal, the possibilities are endless. We are eager to explore the culinary creations that
are possible using ingredients that were nurtured right within our own school walls. 

Tower Garden Update
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